
Hello Everyone, 
I just wanted to open up the lines of communication with all of you and let you know 
how you can find current information about the safety patrol club SPC.    
 
All SPC information is posted on our school website http://highlandvillage.lisd.net  click 
on clubs/activities then safety patrol. The direct link is http://tinyurl.com/jwqxtga  
There you will find our calendar and upcoming events will be posted.   
Save the date Monday, October 21-our first pizza party for current members 
We have a list of all the current safety patrol members outside the gym.  If your child's 
name is not listed it is because they have not made up days missed.   
 
Calendar 

• As you will see on website each group has 2 weeks on and 4 weeks off.   
• We need your help as some students are "forgetting" when they have duty even 

though it is on the website and posted outside gym door.  
• Perhaps if you print and post the calendar or have your child add it to their 

planner or electronic calendar to assist that would be wonderful. 
 
Conflicts (academic, extra-curricular, illness, behavior) 

1. Academics must come first.   
2. We understand illness just give us a heads up.  
3. If you are seeing behaviors at home that are not consistent with the code of 

ethics at home you may choose for your child to be off safety patrol. We will 
support you 100%. 

4. Please encourage your child to let me or Ms. Nash know when there are 
conflicts.  We just need to know ahead of time.  The safety patrol calendar of 
duty is updated to January.  If there is a conflict please let us know ahead of 
time not the day they are assigned.  

However; to keep the continuity, your child must make up the days missed during off 
duty weeks.   
 
Weather 
We will still have duty on inclement weather days (below 40 and raining) please make 
sure your child is ready to be outside during colder days.  We will have inside duty 
when it is too cold or wet outside.  This is a great opportunity to teach ownership, 
consistency and responsibility.  If a student is missing days and is not making them up, 
we will have no choice but to take them off of safety patrol.   
 
Safety patrol is a work in progress and each group of students brings both blessings 
and challenges. We would like to begin tweeting “Good Deeds from the SPC” so if your 
child shares something worth “tweeting” about please let us know. 
 
Thank you for reading this far.    


